
From:  Les Neel <lneel@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com 

Subject:  Our last FMJS inspection was held Friday, June 3, 2011. Our response to this inspection has 
recently been forwarded to the proper officials. 

Date:  Thu, 01 Sep 2011 15:35:17 -0400 

Our last FMJS inspection was held Friday, June 3, 2011. Our response 
to
this inspection has recently been forwarded to the proper officials.

Les Neel
Assistant Director
Volusia County D.O.C.
386-323-3524
lneel@co.volusia.fl.us
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